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DEPT. COMM. NO. 45~

STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

P. O. Box 339
Honolulu, Hawaii 96809-0339

May 8, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol Room 409

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President:

It has been brought to our attention that the attachment for the Department of
Human Services' Report to the Legislature as required by Act 213, Part ll, Section 54,
SLH 2007, was not included in the original transmittal to you. Attached is a copy of the
report with the attachment.

The report may be viewed electronically at:

www.hawaii.qov/dhs/main/reports/LeqislativeReports.

Sincerely,
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Lillian B. Koller
Director
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